[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Friends,

A brief email - attached is the order of service for Sunday morning,
which will be live streamed at 10.30am on our Youtube
channel*https://tinyurl.com/wgkrcpq. *Please join us from your own home.
The service will be 30-40 minutes long. Due to social isolation rules we
can't have the preacher and worship leader in the same building, so a
sermon will be uploaded to the Youtube channel ready for Sunday morning
as well.

**If you know people who don't have access to the internet, and are able
to pass this on to them, please do. We will be home delivering a worship
booklet next week with Sunday liturgies and resources for prayer through
the week, as well as sending it out by email, so by Palm Sunday we will
literally all be singing off the same hymn sheet.

Looking ahead to Easter week, we have a series of Holy Week reflections
planned, are looking at creating an Easter activity pack for families
with children, and will be celebrating our first Virtual Communion on
Easter Sunday.

Thankyou to all those who have got in touch to volunteer to help. Today
I had a lady from London who had had a church leaflet through her door
about coronavirus help, and wondered if the local church for her
self-isolating elderly mum (us) were doing something similar. A single
mum with 5 children was also referred to us by social services, needing
help with shopping. I think we've been able to match them both up with
someone from the church who can help. It's great to see this ministry at
work, and the relief it brings to people who are wondering where to turn.

"Guide us waking, O Lord, and guard us sleeping; that awake we may watch
with Christ, and asleep we may rest in peace." (From the service of
Night Prayer)

yours in Christ

David and Ruth

PS if you would like to be taken off this email distribution list,
please let us know, otherwise we'll assume you're ok to keep getting them!

PPS Don't forget to change your clocks!

Rev David Keen
3 Poplar Drive
Yeovil BA21 3UL
01935 422286

